August 30, 1960

Oliver Towne St. Paul Dispatch St. Paul, Minnesota

Dear Sir:

us.

Did you know that there is an organization in the Twin Cities called the American Guild of Organists, Twin Cities Chapter, and that this chapter was organized in 1910.

The object of the Guild is to advance the cause of worthy religious music, to elevate the status of church musicians, to increase their appreciation of their responsibilities, duties and opportunities, and to raise the standard of effection of organists and choirmasters.

One of the services of our chapter is the "Placement Bureau" which keeps a perpetual listing of available organists, choir directors and church positions. The number to call is Midway 8-6982 for further information.

I hope you will be interested enough to write an article about our Guild and give us a boost. We will celebrate our 50th anniversary in November, at which time our national president, Mr. Harold Heeremans, will be here. New members are always welcome.

Thank you for any consideration given

Sincerely yours,

Lillian C. Sandberg, Dean Twin Cities Chapter.